Santana, Senthia

From: Santana, Senthia

Sent: Tuesday, May 3, 2022 12:55 PM

To: Rachel McCarty; Rachel McCarty

Cc: Regulatory

Subject: Big Rivers Newspaper Notice of Upcoming Hearing - CN 2022-00012
Attachments: CN 2022-00012 - Notice of Hearing - 2022-05-31.docx

Good afternoon Rachel,

The Kentucky Public Service Commission has scheduled a hearing for Tuesday, May 31, 2022 in Case
Number 2022-00012, Big Rivers’ application for a CPCN to construct a 161 kV transmission line in
Henderson, Kentucky. Commission regulations require Big Rivers to publish public notice of that hearing
between Tuesday, May 10, and Tuesday, May 24.

I attach a Word file with the Notice Of Public Hearing. Please have this notice published in a newspaper
of general circulation in Henderson County, Kentucky in the first available publication after May 10,
2022.

Big Rivers will need the tearsheets and an affidavit of publication after the notice is published, but prior
to Friday, May 27, 2022. Since this case is an electronically-filed case, Big Rivers will file the affidavit
and tear sheets electronically on Friday May 27. Please e-mail these documents, in Acrobat files, i.e.,
searchable portable document format, to me at senthia.santana@bigrivers.com, and then send the
hardcopies to me. My mailing address is P.O. Box 24, Henderson, Kentucky 42419-0024; for FedEx or
UPS overnight delivery use the following address: 201 Third Street, Henderson, Kentucky 42420.

Please provide a proof of the ad before publication.

Thank you for your assistance and let me know if you have any questions.

Senthia Santana

Associate Attorney

Big Rivers Electric Corporation

201 Third Street

Henderson, Kentucky 42420

phone: (270) 844-6140

cell: (407) 433-0556

email: Senthia.Santana@bigrivers.com
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